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Principal's Message

Dear Cloverland Families! We are excited for another year. At Cloverland Elementary
School we value our relationships with families. We work to partner with parents through
meetings, parent involvement and the important communication between the school and home.
We strive to support the success of each student. It is our belief that education is the key to
unlocking the potential of each child. Our dedicated team of educators are committed to providing
a safe, compassionate, nurturing, and inclusive environment for your student to flourish,

We encourage parents and guardians to actively participate in their child’s academic
journey, attend school events, performances and communicate with our staff. Together we can
create a strong support system that ensures the success of each student. We thank you for entrusting
us with the education of your children. Please contact us if you have specific needs regarding your
student’s educational program. We appreciate all of your assistance and support!
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